
2025 Market Beef Changes 

• British Steers will need to be registered, and DNA verified with their respected breed           

association, a copy of the registration papers showing DNA verification will need to be         

uploaded to ShoWorks by Sept. 15th  

• Market Heifer Division will be added this year, same eligibility requirements as steers so they 

must be nominated at the same time as market steers, cannot be pregnant 

• Heifers shown as Market Heifers cannot be shown in Jr. Beef Heifer show 

• There will be 3 divisions in the Market Beef Show:  Market Heifer, British Steers, Crossbred 

Steers – exhibitors may have no more than 2 entries per division, with a maximum of 3      

entries in the Market Beef Show 

 

2025 Feeder Calf Show changes 

• Both steers and heifers may show in feeder calf show, they will show together sorted by 

weight 

• Heifers shown in feeder calf show cannot show in Jr. Beef Heifer show 

 

2025 Junior Beef Heifer Show changes 

• All registered heifers must have completed registration with respected breed association by 

time of entry, NO Pending Registrations will be accepted 

• A copy of the registration papers will need to be uploaded to ShoWorks at time of entry 

• Heifers should be registered in the exhibitor’s name or immediate family name residing in NC 

• Heifers provided for FFA and 4H programs by NC producers can remain in the producer’s 

name but an Affidavit must be uploaded at time of entry, along with copy of registration    

papers – the Affidavit will be available on the State Fair website 


